
 
 

Dear Supporter,  

Thank you so much for supporting the New Zealand Centre for Political Research’s public 

information Keep Water Kiwi campaign. Your contribution is crucial in enabling the publication 

of advertisements throughout the country. This campaign will make a real difference. Together 

we are helping to shape the future direction of New Zealand.  

Please complete the form below and mail to Keep Water Kiwi, PO Box 984, Whangarei.  

Thank you once again for your kind support and wonderful generosity. 

 

Warmest regards, 

 
Dr Muriel Newman 
Convenor Keep Water Kiwi Campaign  
New Zealand Centre for Political Research 
PO Box 984  
Whangarei 
Ph: 09 434 3836, 021 800 111 
muriel@nzcpr.com 

www.nzcpr.com   
 

Yes, I wish to support the KEEP WATER KIWI Campaign  

 
Name:………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………..  

 

Address:…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………….  

 

Email (essential):…………………………………………………………………………………..…………………  

 

DONATION TYPE 
vv 

□One-off Donation  

□$10,000 □$5,000 □$1,000 □$500 □$250 □$100 □$50 Other $.................... 

 

PAYMENT OPTIONS  
vv 
□Cheque: Enclosed (payable to “Keep Water Kiwi”) 

□Internet Banking: Our bank account is ASB Bank Keep Water Kiwi: 12-3099-0833814-52 

□Credit Card: Please use our secure donation page - http://www.nzcpr.com/campaign-donation/  

 

 

Please post to: KEEP WATER KIWI, PO BOX 984, WHANGAREI 

mailto:muriel@nzcpr.com
http://www.nzcpr.com/
http://www.nzcpr.com/campaign-donation/

